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Report on Freshers Welcome Programme 

Department of Sanskrit 

Swarnamoyee Jogendranath Mahavidyalaya 

Date: 25/07/2018 

The Department of Sanskrit of Swarnamoyee Jogendranath Mahavidyalaya organized a Freshers Welcome 
Programme for new students on 25/07/2018 at 11.30A.M in Room No-1, aiming to acquaint them with both 
the academic and cultural dimensions of the department. Both teachers and all departmental students 
participated enthusiastically in this event. It commenced with a warm welcome addressed by Shri Parimal 
Mandal, the Head of the Department. Shri Prasad Ranjan Chakrabarti and Shri Narugopal Das, teachers of 
the department of Sanskrit, focused on their respective areas of expertise and the diverse academic 
opportunities available within the department. Interactive sessions with senior students facilitated 
camaraderie, while cultural performances beautifully showcased the department's rich heritage and the talent 
of its students. Refreshment breaks provided ample opportunities for informal networking, enabling students, 
faculty, and peers to forge connections and cultivate a supportive community. All classes of the department 
were  suspended for that day.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Photo Plate: The teachers and the students at the end of the Fresher’s welcome progarmme.  


